
Deuteronomy 31:6 - Be strong and of a
good courage, fear not, nor be afraid of
them: for the LORD thy God, he it is that
doth go with thee; he will not fail thee, nor
forsake thee.

Isaiah 41:10 - Fear thou not; for I am with
thee: be not dismayed; for I am thy God: I
will strengthen thee; yea, I will help thee;
yea, I will uphold thee with the right hand
of my righteousness.

Matthew 9:37-38 -Then saith he unto his
disciples, The harvest truly is plenteous,
but the labourers are few; Pray ye
therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he
will send forth labourers into his harvest.

Mark 16:15 - And he said unto them, Go
ye into all the world, and preach the
gospel to every creature.

1 Peter 3:15 But sanctify the LORD God
in your hearts: and be ready always to
give an answer to every man that asketh
you a reason of the hope that is in you
with meekness and fear:

Isaiah 6:8 Also I heard the voice of the
LORD, saying, Whom shall I send, and
who will go for us? Then said I, Here am
I; send me.

Romans 1:16 - For I am not ashamed of
the gospel of Christ: for it is the power of
God unto salvation to every one that
believeth; to the Jew first, and also to the
Greek.

1 Thessalonians 5:18 In every thing give
thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ
Jesus concerning you.

Matthew 1:21 And she shall bring forth a
son, and thou shalt call his name Jesus:
for he shall save his people from their
sins.

1 Timothy 1:15 This is a faithful saying,
and worthy of all acceptation, that Christ
Jesus came into the world to save
sinners; of whom I am chief.

Ephesians 4:32 - And be ye kind one to
another, tenderhearted, forgiving one
another, even as God for Christ's sake
hath forgiven you.

1 Corinthians 15:58 - Therefore, my
beloved brethren, be ye stedfast,
unmoveable, always abounding in the
work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know
that your labour is not in vain in the Lord.



1 Corinthians 13:4 - Charity suffereth
long, and is kind; charity envieth not;
charity vaunteth not itself, is not puffed
up,

Matthew 5:3 - 6 - Blessed are the poor in
spirit: for theirs is the kingdom of heaven.
Blessed are they that mourn: for they
shall be comforted. Blessed are the
meek: for they shall inherit the earth.
Blessed are they which do hunger and
thirst after righteousness: for they shall be
filled.

Jeremiah 29:13 - And ye shall seek me,
and find me, when ye shall search for me
with all your heart.

Matthew 6:21 - For where your treasure
is, there will your heart be also.

Hebrews 12:2 - Looking unto Jesus the
author and finisher of our faith; who for
the joy that was set before him endured
the cross, despising the shame, and is set
down at the right hand of the throne of
God.

1 Corinthians 15:3-4 - For I delivered
unto you first of all that which I also
received, how that Christ died for our sins
according to the scriptures; 4 And that he
was buried, and that he rose again the
third day according to the scriptures:

Psalm 1:1 - Blessed is the man that
walketh not in the counsel of the ungodly,
nor standeth in the way of sinners, nor
sitteth in the seat of the scornful.

Psalm 1:2 - But his delight is in the law of
the Lord; and in his law doth he meditate
day and night.

Psalm 1:3 - And he shall be like a tree
planted by the rivers of water, that
bringeth forth his fruit in his season; his
leaf also shall not wither; and whatsoever
he doeth shall prosper.

Psalm 1:4 - The ungodly are not so: but
are like the chaff which the wind driveth
away.

Psalm 1:5 - Therefore the ungodly shall
not stand in the judgment, nor sinners in
the congregation of the righteous.

Psalm 1:6 - For the Lord knoweth the
way of the righteous: but the way of the
ungodly shall perish.




